
  Connecticut Medical Assistance Program                Provider Bulletin 2016-13
  Policy Transmittal 2016-16                                   May 2016 

                              Effective Date:  January 1, 2016 
                             Roderick L. Bremby, Commissioner                                       Contact: Rich Wysocki @ 860-424-5103 
 
TO: Home Health Agencies 
RE: Medicare Cost Reports  

Department of Social Services     Division of Health Services     55 Farmington Avenue     Hartford, CT 06105 
www.ctdssmap.com  

 

 

The Department of Social Services is 
requesting that all home health care agencies 
licensed pursuant to Connecticut General 
Statutes, Section 19a-490, submit a copy of 
the most recently filed Medicare Home 
Health Agency Cost Report (CMS-1728-94).   
 
Home Health Agencies should submit the 
2015 cost report by May 31, 2016 to: 
 
Rich Wysocki 
Reimbursement and CON 
Department of Social Services 
55 Farmington Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06105  
 
For the 2016 and subsequent Medicare Home 
Health Agency Cost Report (CMS-1728-94) 
filings, providers should submit a copy of the 
cost report to the Department of Social 
Services at the same time the provider 
submits the cost report to CMS (Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services). Questions 
can be forwarded to Rich Wysocki at 
rich.wysocki@ct.gov. 
 
Posting Instructions: Policy transmittals can 
be downloaded from the Connecticut Medical 
Assistance Program Web site at 
www.ctdssmap.com. 
 
Distribution:  This policy transmittal is being 
distributed by Hewlett Packard Enterprise to 
providers enrolled in the Connecticut Medical 
Assistance Program.   
 
Responsible Unit:  DSS, Division of 
Healthcare Services, Reimbursement and 
Certificate of Need 
Date Issued:  May 2016 

 

http://www.ctdssmap.com/
http://www.ctdssmap.com/

